
March 16, 2020 
!!NEW EMAIL CREATED FOR QUESTIONS ON SCHOOL CLOSURE!! 

OUSD would like to be responsive to all questions that relate to our current school closure. In doing 
so we have created an email address that you can use to send questions, comments or concerns 
related to the closure. This will be monitored frequently and responses will be given as needed. 
Please use the following email address - closings@oconto.k12.wi.us. Thank you 

 


